
The Greenfield Library Board met on Tuesday May 4, 2021 via Zoom, due to COVID risks. 
Present were Librarian Anna Shilling and Board members, Pam Kincaide, Lois Houghtaling, John 
Clark, and Marilyn Nickel.  
 
The meeting was called to order. 
 
Minutes: John moved with a second by Lois to approve the minutes. The board voted approval. 
 
Bills: Pam moved with a second by John to approve the bills 
 
Committee Reports: There were no Committee reports. 
 
Librarians report:  
 
1060 checkouts   63 orders   435 door count 
 
25 computer usage   7 magazines   79 items added 
 
11 puzzles    216 copies   9 items deleted  
 
7 new patrons    1 event with 93 participants 
 
 
Old Business: New IT company is working great. April grab bags were a success. 
 
New Business: Summer Reading Program sign up is on May 5, 2021. Staff raises were voted on. 
The board voted for a 3% increase in staff hourly pay. John moved with a second Marilyn. The 
board voted approval. Anna will be doing STEAM grab and go bags this summer. 
 
Next meeting will be June 8, 2021. 
 
Lois moved to adjourn and John seconded.  
 
  


